
 
Item No. 04 

 
 
 
 
 
 
AGREED SYLLABUS CONFERENCE held at the Town End Academy on 
THURSDAY 13 September 2012 at 5.00 p.m. 
 
Present:- 
 
 
Church of England 
 
Rev. G. M. Beck  
 
Christian and Other Religions 
 
Ms. C. Nicol 
Mrs D. Sadlik (Jewish Representative)  
Rev. G. Phillips 
 
Teacher Associations 
 
Ms. T Laybourne (Chair) 
Miss. A. McChesney  
 
In Attendance:- 
 
Isobel Short - Inspector for RE at Durham County Council 
Annette Parr  - School Improvement Team 
Kate Cuthbert  - Principal Governance Services Officer 
 
Apologies for Absence 
 
Apologies for absence were submitted to the meeting on behalf of Councillors 
Francis, P Smith, Stewart and Williams and Mrs W Lundgren.  
 
As the meeting was inquorate, SACRE Members noted that the Agreed Syllabus 
Conference needed to be re-arranged for another date and time.  
 
 
 
(Signed) T. Laybourne, 
  Chairman. 



 


